Diane Williamson

From: Lisa Pecora <L.Pecora@perkinseastman.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 3, 2025 5:17 PM

To: Diane Williamson

Cc: Bristol Warren; Ana Riley; Adam McGovern; Danielle Carey; Joe Drown;
dpotter@parecorp.com; Annelise Boylan

Subject: BWRSD - MHHS Request for Continuance

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact

your IT Department

Diane and Members of the Bristol Planning Board,

We would like to request a continuance for the Mt Hope High School project, to be continued at the May 8. 2025
Planning Board Hearing

Thankyou,

Lisa

Lisa Pecora, AlA, LEED® AP BD+C, WELL® AP

Senior Associate
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